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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Shawn Munger [SMUNGER@engeo.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2010 8:55 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Jordan Ranch, 4233 Fallon Road, Dublin

Hello Paresh,  
 
We have been authorized to proceed with groundwater monitoring at the site and preparation of a corrective action plan.  
We anticipate the GW monitoring report will be complete the first week in September and the CAP should be completed in 
late September.  As part of this work, we will also set up a Geotracker account and upload documents. 
 
Along those lines, I have an excerpt form a 2008 GW monitoring report prepared by  ATC.  This document is not on the 
ACEH website.  Do you have a hard copy? 
 
Look forward to working with you. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Shawn Munger, CHG, PG, REAII, EM 
Principal  
 

 
ENGEO Incorporated 
2213 Plaza Drive 
Rocklin, CA 95765 
(916) 786-8883 Phone  
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(888) 279-2698 Fax  
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*******Due to the potential that information by electronic media can deteriorate, be damaged, lost or modified unintentionally or otherwise, use of this 
electronic data by anyone other than ENGEO Incorporated shall be at the sole risk of such user and without liability or legal exposure to ENGEO 
Incorporated.  The recipient is responsible for verifying the accuracy of data against governing hard copy documentation.  Recipient assumes all risks in 
the changing or modification of data and revisions or updating of hard copy documents.********* 

 
 


